
May Meeting Agenda 
5/13/15 @ 7:00 PM 

 
 

Executive Committee:  
Andrea Bastedo    President 
Steve Pierce  Vice President 
Sue Hardy  Treasurer 
Paula Shephard Secretary  
Beth Edinger  Public Relations 
Jessica Walker  Fundraising 
Mrs. Cox  Principal 
Mrs. Scully-Smith Teacher Representative 
Mrs. Fowler-Conner Teacher Representative  

 
Mission Statement: The purpose of this organization is to promote co-operation between 
parents and teachers for the goal of students and to provide enrichment activities and 
programs for the benefit of the students of Tully Elementary School. 
 
Introduction: Around the table 
 
Secretary’s Report: - posted to site 
 
Treasurer’s Report: - $19,001.64 -   
 
Public Relations:  Beth had 2 new requests to join the Facebook page  
 

Old Business: 

• Playground improvements are coming to an end. What will be the next project to 
work on? 

Fundraising 

• Cookbooks are for sale @ $10 each 
New Business: 

• Tully Class of 2015 Scholarship. Are we offering this again? Vote taken around 
the table; Yes. 

• Book Fair and open house to be held May 14th. Volunteers needed for this event. 

• Officer elections at June meeting 

• Budget for next school year will be done @ the June meeting 

• Recommending 2 fundraisers only next year. Yankee candle is a great one for us. 

• 501C is coming along. Face to face meeting with the lawyer soon. 

• Outdoor movie night? Vote was taken; yes. This will be planned for June 19th. 

• Plaque presented to Chris at Encore video for all he does and has done for the 
community.  

• New sound system is needed for the Auditorium. Pricing is quite high @ $36,000.  
 

THE NEXT PTO MEETING WILL BE June, 10th @ 7PM  


